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Please support increasing the film incentive, its potential impact on our film industry is 

huge to start but also has significant impacts on our local economy as well.  

Increasing the film incentive brings larger crews and productions to the Portland area 

and Oregon as a whole.  This highlights our state and helps drive tourism, as well as 

financially supporting all us wonderful locals and our families that live and work here! 


